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CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe

Jay, Joe, Sharri and John –
 
Please see the below email communication from Floyd Shanz, Field Operations Manager, State Department of Housing,
Building, and Construction, related to the E. Orell development site.
 
Please let me know if you need further information related to the plumbing issue on 11905 Dixie Highway.
 
Best,
 
 
Jon Baker
Wyatt, Tarrant & Combs, LLP
400 West Market Street
Suite 2000
Louisville KY 40202
Direct: (502) 562-7316
Email: jbaker@wyattfirm.com

Louisville | Lexington | Memphis | Nashville | New Albany | www.wyattfirm.com

 
 
 
 

From: Christopher Thieneman <cthieneman@me.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2022 6:37 PM
To: Baker, Jon <jbaker@wyattfirm.com>; Derek Triplett <triplett@ldd-inc.com>; Kimm Dettch <kimdeetsch@aol.com>
Subject: Fwd: 11905 Dixie Highway - Stop Work Order
 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Firm. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the sender and were
expecting this message.
 
 

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Schanz, Floyd (PPC)" <Floyd.Schanz@ky.gov>
Date: April 27, 2022 at 4:07:44 PM EDT
To: cthieneman@me.com, chris@thieneman.com
Subject: 11905 Dixie Highway -  Stop Work Order
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Mr. Thieneman,
 
This email is to let you know that the Stop Work Order is removed from your property located at
11905 Dixie Highway.  All questionable plumbing lines have been cut out and rocked over satisfying
our Division that non-approved plumbing is not being installed. If you have any additional questions,
please fill free to contact me at 502-262-2979 or floyd.schanz@ky.gov.
 
Thank you,
 

Floyd J. Schanz
Floyd J. Schanz
Field Operations Manager
Department of Housing, Building, and Construction
500 Mero Street, 1st Floor
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601-1987
Office: 502-573-0397
Direct: 502-782-0645
Cell: 502-262-2979
Floyd.Schanz@ky.gov
Website: www.dhbc.ky.gov
 

NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY:  This email, including any attachments, is intended only for the use of the
individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential information that is legally
privileged and exempt from disclosure under applicable laws.  If the reader of this message is not the
intended recipient you are notified that any review, use, disclosure, distribution or copying of this
communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please contact the
sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message.
 

===================================================================================
The information contained in this transmission is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed 
and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this information, 
do not review, retransmit, disclose, disseminate, use, or take any action in reliance upon this information. If you 
received this transmission in error, please contact the sender immediately, destroy all printed copies, and delete 
the material from all computers. 
===================================================================================
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